
From: Humble, Dina
To: Huston, Celia J.
Subject: FW: SBVC Chromebooks Available for Checkout
Date: Thursday, July 23, 2020 2:44:00 PM

 

From: SBVC Vice President of Student Services <ccentral@sbccd.cc.ca.us> 
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 8:02 PM
To: Bratulin, Pavel <pbratulin@sbccd.cc.ca.us>
Subject: SBVC Chromebooks Available for Checkout
 

Dear Student,

SBVC has a limited number of Chromebooks available for checkout by registered students who need
them.

To request a Chromebook for pickup, please complete and submit this online form:
https://valleycollege.presence.io/form/student-chromebook-use-program.

Once you submit the form, you will be notified via your SBCCD email account when a Chromebook is
available for pickup.

Thank you, and stay safe and healthy!

You received this email because you enrolled as a student at San Bernardino Valley College. To unsubscribe from SBVC
informational emails, click here: https://www.sbccd.org/unsubscribe?group=sbvc-students-2020sp

This Footer added by SBCCD Technology & Educational Support Services: This message is from an external NON-SBCCD
sender. TESS / Helpdesk will NEVER ask for your password. Any such request is not from SBCCD. Any email asking you to
click on a link and provide account information is an attempt to compromise your account! Always use caution when
deciding to click a link. If you are not sure, ask for help. ---Footer automatically generated by SBCCD mail server.---
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